
Kindergarten Round Up

Yale Public Schools is excited to announce the upcoming Kindergarten Round-Up for new students in the Fall of 2023 at each elementary

building.  We are extremely proud to Welcome our Bulldog “Pups”!  Please find the dates below for Kindergarten Round Up specific to the

building of attendance:

Yale Elementary - April 4th and 6th

● During school hours

● Parent meeting on March 14th at 6:00 p.m. in the YES Library

Avoca Elementary – March 9th and 10th

● During school hours

● Parent meeting on February 22nd at 6:00 p.m. in the AES Gym

Farrell-Emmett Elementary – March 13th and March 16th

● During school hours

● Parent meeting on March 7th at 6:00 p.m. in the FES Library

Parents who will have a student entering Kindergarten (must be age 5 by September 1, 2023) are requested to call a school to schedule a

time for registration and identify the tentative school of attendance.  Parents may request a particular building within the District, however,

due to staffing and student counts, final building placements will be the sole discretion of the District.

A parent session will include registration materials and a review of the school program and student services by the principal and specialized

staff. Items necessary for registration include the child’s original legal birth certificate, immunization record, and two items as proof of

residency. Hearing and vision screening by the St. Clair County Health Department will be scheduled separately.

Yale 810-387-3231 ext. 1221

Avoca 810-387-3231 ext. 2221

Farrell-Emmett 810-387-3231 ext. 3221

For further information or to schedule your appointment contact the building principal or Kurt Sutton, Superintendent at 810-387-3231.  We

are proud of our strong academic tradition and welcome each of you to Bulldog Nation!


